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All informaƟon entered is confidenƟal. 

Please answer these quesƟons in an email, and send it to registrar@elioƟnsƟtute.org

1. Tell us your:

Name: 
Full Address: 
Phone: 
Email: 

2. Tell us why you’d like to be at Eliot, and what obstacles and/or barriers make your aƩendance less likely 
without this financial consideraƟon and assistance. You may choose to share informaƟon about your income,
assets or financial obligaƟons if you believe that would be helpful in our decision-making, but it is not 
required. 

3. Have you already registered for camp and submiƩed your deposit? (If you have not registered, please go to 
www.elioƟnsƟtute.org  and do so, to hold your spot. If you cannot afford the deposit, you may submit this 
applicaƟon for financial assistance in lieu of the deposit – simply close the tab once you reach the payment 
stage of the registraƟon. The rest of your registraƟon will have gone through.) 

4. List for all persons, including yourself, for whom you would like consideraƟon: 

Name:
Age:
RelaƟonship to you:
Amount requested for this person:

Please do not leave the “Amount Requested” secƟon blank. 
Check the fees on the website at hƩps://www.elioƟnsƟtute.org/registraƟon-fees (or contact the Registrar at 
registrar@elioƟnsƟtute.org), determine the amount you can pay, calculate the difference, then enter the 
amount you need. The commiƩee wants to have a clear idea of the assistance you need to make camp 
aƩendance possible. 

Our scholarship funds stretch further when recipients stay in our "Shared Bath Economy" housing, and when 
they can share a room, if they are aƩending camp solo. However, we understand that there could be many 
reasons why that level of housing might not work for you. We want all of our campers to be comfortable while 
staying at Eliot, and trust that you will request the housing you need, taking into consideraƟon Eliot's desire to 
provide assistance to as many in our community as possible. 


